From: Seana Heaney
Sent: 11 June 2021 14:18
To: Planning Planning
Cc: TownPlanningAnglia

Subject: Network Rail Consultation Response: 14A Hampstead Hill Gardens London NW3

2PL

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

OFFICIAL

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for consulting Network Rail regarding the above application.

After reviewing the associated information, I would like to inform you that Network Rail have no objections to the proposals. It is recommended that Transport for London (TfL) are consulted on this planning application.

Kind regards,



The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure.

This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be copied or disclosed to anyone who is not an original intended recipient.

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then delete the email and any copies from your system.

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not made on behalf of Network Rail.

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered office Network Rail, 2nd Floor, One Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN	
*******************	*
